
Using Girl Scouts of Hawai`i’s Logo
1.	 The color logo (pictured above) is preferred to all other versions of our logo, 

but if production constraints require an all black version, please let us know. 
You can request a different version by sending an e-mail to metorres-laing@
girlscouts-hawaii.org.

2.	 Please leave space around our logo so that it is not crowded by other elements. 
You can determine the GSH-approved amount of space by using the “g” in Girl 
Scout. For example:

3.	 Please refrain from putting the logo along the right edge of the page or screen. 
Ideally, the logo should be on the left.

4.	 Please hold the SHIFT key while resizing the logo. This proportionally scales 
the image. Not holding the SHIFT key creates a distorted images that looks 
stretched and/or squashed. For example:

6. Is the servicemark 
where it should be?

Rule of thirds
To build consistent and 
coordinated executions,  
the Girl Scout identity 
uses a proprietary 
layout system based  
on the rule of thirds.

Placement 
The servicemark is 
always placed on the  
left third of the page  
with at least one “g”  
of clearance space 
around it to make it  
stand out prominently.

Go to Question 7 >>
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If you have any questins regarding the GSH logo, please email metorres-laing@girlscouts-hawaii.org


